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Mr Jason Shard
Inquiry Secretary
Joint Standing Committee on Public Works
P0 Box 6021.
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Sher4,

Developuwat ofAPP Kennehifug and Training Facilities at Majors, ACT

On 28 July 2006, you referred a submission from the ACT Department ofTerritory and
Municipal Services (Submission No 3) in relation to the above proposal, to the
Austrtlien Fedaral Police (AFP) for comment

The submission, provided by the Community and Infrastructure Services Unit of the
Department advises thatoff-site works for the development are to be carded out to
conform to the DUS Design Standards for Urban Infrastructure.

The APP thanks the Department for its submission confirming that It has no objections
to the works proceedIng and confirms that the DUS Deslqn Standards will be applied to
the design and cowtstrtadion of off-ste works.

Please do not hesitate to contact the AFP’s Contact Officer on this matter, Mr Joseph
Biggerstaff on 026270 2354, should you require any further information.

Yours sincerely

~ort~
Jon

Manager
Commercial Support
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